TRIANGLE ACADEMY PRESCHOOL

WWW.TAPSCHOOL.COM

May/June 2019

INFORMATION@TAPSCHOOL.COM



A Heartfelt Thanks...

Every year we get to nurture, guide, and teach your precious children. During these preschool years, children grow and change so quickly. The children who walk into our classrooms in August are so remarkably different than those who move on to the next class in June. Being a part of this metamorphosis is something this each of us at TAP truly values.

Thank you so much for choosing to share your children with us. We love having you as part of our school family. To those who are returning next year, we will see you soon! To those who are graduating on into "big school", we are so very proud of you and send you off with all of the love, hugs, and best wishes we have to give.

COMING UP SOON...

5/27 - TAP Closed for Memorial Day

5/29 - Graduation Rehearsal for 4's and TK Class

6/4-6/5 - Park Day Celebrations for 4's and TK

6/4-6/5 - Magic Show Celebration for 2's and 3's

6/6 - Triangle Academy
Preschool Graduation Ceremony
(Children Arrive at 6:00
Ceremony begins at 6:30 Woodhaven Baptist Church)

6/7 - Last Day of the 2018-2019 School Year (Building Closes at 1:00)

6/10 - Session 1 of Summer Fun Begins

Make a SPLASH this Summer!

Did you know that water play holds so much more than just a sweet way to cool off from the sweltering summer heat? You may have noticed that sand and/or water play is a regular part of every classroom here at TAP. That is because sensory play offers so many developmental benefits to children. (You can read more in an article from NYAEC here.)

IDEAS FOR PLAY

Buckets and Paintbrushes – Fill up a bucket with water and use it as magical disappearing ink to "paint" the sidewalk, patio, or porch outside.

Cups and Pitchers - Spills outdoors are a lot less hassle than spills indoors. Check at the Dollar Tree for some plastic cups and pitchers. Let your child have some fun and experiment with pouring, measuring, and comparing.

Good Old Fashioned Sprinkler - There is absolutely nothing wrong with turning on a sprinkler (just the old fashioned garden kind) or having a little plastic pool and having your child just play. Children gain so much from undirected, unstructured play. Just have fun!

"In summer, the song sings itself." William Carlos Williams